
       

     Calendar   
         21/07/23 — Last day of Term     

    29/08/23 — Inset day—Staff only 

    30/08/23 — Inset day—Staff only 

    31/08/23 — 1st day of Term  

 

Landau Forte Academy Greenacres 

Our Academy Newsletter:  21st July 2023 

 

KS2 Sports Day  
 

Sports day managed to go ahead after one cancellation due to the weather.   
 
All children competed in a number of events, with the winners this year being the 
Red Team.   

 
The team captains Dylan and Pippa are    
pictured with the winners Trophy. 
 
 

   

Update from Principal —  Thank you for all your support over the last year and I hope you enjoy your 

summer break. I look forward to welcoming you back to school on Thursday 31st August all ready for a new year.   

I would like to thank Mr Brady for washing the used uniform that is handed in for recycling.  This is then handed out to 

help parents. 

Could parents please ensure the children arrive by 8.50am next academic year, to enable school to start promptly and 

this will  stop disruption of lessons at the start of the day. 

We sadly say goodbye to Miss Evans, Mrs Hawes and Mr Patel today and hope they enjoy their new roles.  Thank you for 

all your hard work over the years.   

Ice Cream Van —  The whole school enjoyed a visit from the local Ice Cream van on the 11th July.  

MMR Vaccinations —  The UK Health Security Agency has warned recently that Measles is on the increase. If 

your child has not had the MMR vaccine then it is possible to get this at your GP surgery.  A poster sent with this 

newsletter has a code that you can scan to check whether your child is up to date with their vaccinations. 

Summer Reading Challenge — The Summer reading challenge encourages children aged 4—11  to 

keep reading during the summer holidays.  You can take part at your local library or online at 

summerreadingchallenge.org.uk         

 

 


